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Northeast campus will continue to grow with new facilities

Students in building construction; electrical construction and control; 
heating, ventilation, and air conditioning; and electromechanical tech-
nology will be learning in a new facility starting in the fall of 2014. 
Shown above are electrical students in their current facility, the Arlo 
Wirth Building.

he Norfolk campus will again be changing to meet 
the demands of several program areas and to pro-
vide much needed space for the college’s mainte-

nance and shipping/warehousing departments. Before 
Dr. Bill Path’s departure last month, he announced that 
Northeast will construct two new buildings on the north 
side of the Norfolk campus.
	 The new Construction Technology Building will house 
four related program areas: building construction; electri-
cal construction and control; heating, ventilation, and air 
conditioning; and electromechanical technology. New in-
structional space will enhance the learning environment 
for students in these programs, will accommodate current 
and future technologies, and will provide an opportunity 
for growth. 
	 Another facility will house the College’s maintenance 
department, as well as  shipping/warehousing and the mo-
tor pool.
	 The new facilities will allow some truck traffic to be 
redirected to the perimeter of campus, as well, providing 
safer pedestrian areas through the center of campus.
	 Much of the space that is being vacated will be used for other programming needs. Due to the generosity of donors for 
other recent building projects, the College will be able to fund the construction of these buildings from the capital levy 
fund. The new buildings should be completed in the fall of 2014.

T

The impact of your  
generosity . . .

This year, 167 students were 
awarded 189 Foundation 

Scholarships totaling $119,188.                                                                                                                             

“Being a single parent, it is often very difficult to make 
ends meet. I work part-time so my paycheck, needless to 

say, is stretched as tight as it can possibly be.  The scholarship 
has helped lift the financial burden of college expenses. I 
sincerely thank you for this scholarship!”

Mary Hart, Secondary Education Major



 	

Your gifts make a difference.

hoosing a career path while 
still in high school can be 
quite difficult for students. By 

participating in Career Academies 
through Northeast Community Col-
lege, students get a good taste of a ca-
reer field while earning college credit.
	 The Northeast Career Academies 
are structured around career themes 
that reflect regional workforce needs. 
The three academies currently offered 
include Health Sciences, Agriculture, 
and Skilled and Technical Sciences 
with a drafting focus.   
	 Each academy is comprised of 
three classes, two of which give stu-
dents the opportunity to earn col-
lege credit or articulated credit that 
is applied when the student enrolls at 
Northeast. In the introductory class-
es, students are given the opportunity 
for in-depth exploration of the career 
field, which may include guest speak-
ers, job shadowing, interviewing pro-
fessionals, and presenting research 
reports on career specific topics.  
	 Last year, a total of 435 students in 
22 schools participated in the North-
east Nebraska Career Academies 
Partnership.
	 The Career Academy project also 
provides professional development 
opportunities for secondary instruc-
tors. In order for high schools to 
participate, teachers are required to 
attend training during the summer 
prior to teaching academy classes.  
The trainings are essential to the suc-
cess of the project and are a great way 
to build relationships among teachers 
in the district, further strengthening 
the project.  

C

Path bids farewell while the search 
for a new president begins

r. Bill Path has left Northeast Community 
College to begin his new position as presi-
dent of Oklahoma State University Institute 

of Technology. 
	 “I was not looking for a new job when this oppor-
tunity came up,” Dr. Path said. “The decision to apply 
was not made lightly by my wife, Deb, and me. We have 
enjoyed every minute of our lives in Norfolk,” he said.  
“But, the bottom line is, we are going home. We will be 
no more than two hours away from our parents.”
	 To find Northeast’s next president, a national search is 
being conducted with the assistance of the Association of Community College 
Trustees. Input from community members is also being used to determine the 
attributes considered most critical for the next College president. 
	 Until a new president is named, the Board of Governors named Mary Hon-
ke, vice president of Institutional Advancement, and Steve Schram, former vice 
president of Administrative Services, as co-interim presidents.
	 “I want the constituents in our 20-county service area to know that the work 
and mission of the College will continue with Mary Honke and Steve Schram 
sharing the duties of the presi-
dent,” said Van Phillips, chair of 
the Board of Governors. “Our 
students and the communities 
we serve will not be affected in 
any way during this transition 
period. We will continue to of-
fer an exemplary education to 
our students and service to the 
communities in the 20-counties 
of northeast Nebraska.”

D

Dr. Bill Path

Mary Honke Steve Schram

Career academies 
offered in area 
high schools

n our current economy, paying for higher education out-
of-pocket or getting private student loans has become 

increasingly difficult, which makes me even more grateful for 
this scholarship. It is my belief that it takes more than just 
class attendance to become a professional in anything – it takes 
dedication, learning and reinforcement outside of the classroom. 
This scholarship will help me secure the materials and equip-
ment needed to ensure my success in the classroom.” 

Joseph Pender, Information Technology/Computer Programming Major

“I
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Your gifts make a difference.

 	

Northeast alum honored
eff Braithwait of Norfolk was recently honored by the 
Nebraska Community College Association (NCCA) 
with a Distinguished Alumni Award. 
	 Braithwait is a 1981 graduate of the Northeast 

Technical Community College (now Northeast 
Community College) automotive technology program. 
He and his wife, Kristy, have owned and operated Eastern 
Auto Service, an automotive repair business in Norfolk, 
for the last 21 years.
	 Braithwait volunteers many hours of his time to the 
automotive technology program. He serves on the 
Advisory Committee, currently as chair; assists with 
recruiting efforts; and hires graduates from the program.  Jeff and his wife also 
established a scholarship in memory of his late father-in-law, Gerry Suhr, that is 
awarded to an automotive technology student each year.  
 	 He is a member and past president of the Norfolk Lion’s Club and currently 
serves as vice president; he also mentors for the Norfolk TeamMates Program. 
He is an ASE Certified Master Technician and is a strong supporter of life-long 
learning.  

Jeff Braithwait

J

here’s a new look in Northeast Community College’s interactive televi-
sion (ITV) classrooms thanks to funding by Title III, a U.S. Department 
of Education Strengthening Institutions grant.  The ITV classrooms al-

low students in remote sites to see, hear, and interact with an instructor and 
other students at four different sites through video cameras and televisions.

	 ITV classrooms have been 
upgraded in South Sioux City, 
O’Neill, and Norfolk.  New 
ITV classrooms have been 
installed in O’Neill and West 
Point. 
	 Classrooms now have 
high definition-capable, flat-
screen monitors in smaller Ed-
ucation Center classrooms and 
an LCD projector and screen 
on the Norfolk campus. Mi-
crophones are suspended from 
the ceiling, making classrooms 
more flexible and classes more 
interactive.  These new chang-
es are part of Northeast’s plan 
to implement a new campus 
standard for technology.

New technology connects classrooms

T

Northeast 
students attend 
graphic design 
boot camp

ortheast Graphic Design stu-
dents had the experience of a 
lifetime this fall.  

	 Northeast, in partnership with the 
Nebraska chapter of AIGA, the Amer-
ican Institute of Graphic Arts, was 
able to host a two-day “boot camp” 
with an internationally renowned 
graphic designer.  
	 Robynne Raye, co-founder and 
lead designer of Modern Dog Design 
Co. in Seattle, Wash., was on campus 
for two full days of graphic design in-
struction and mentoring.  The boot 
camp was open to Northeast students 
and area design professionals.  
	 Made possible through generous 
sponsorships by Nebraska AIGA, 
Marathon Press, Affiliated Foods 
Midwest, and the Norfolk Area Shop-
per, the camp gave attendees an op-
portunity to hone their skills and 
build their portfolio of work while 
working on multi-part, mixed media 
design challenges for a real client. 
	 According to Phil Schimonitz, 
Northeast graphic design instructor, 
this boot camp “was a one-of-a-kind 
experience, giving our Northeast stu-
dents real world experience and, re-
gional design professionals exposure 
to the quality of our students.” 
	 “Together the design teams cre-
ated well-conceived, cost effective 
workable solutions to a regional issue. 
Thank you to all involved,” he contin-
ued.
	 Schimonitz added that he hopes 
the boot camp will become an annual 
event for Northeast. 

N

Your gifts help Northeast keep tuition low and help us to expand programming so students can stay in 
northeast Nebraska to obtain the education they need to excel in the workforce. There are endless ways 
to make a gift, whether you want to make a gift now or plan a gift that will be realized in the future.

Beth Welke, math instructor, teaches students 
at four different locations at once, including the 
one pictured here in the Maclay Building on the 
Northeast campus, with the assistance of inter-
active television technology. 
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Annual Gifts
The following individuals and 
businesses donated to the 
Northeast Community College 
Foundation between January 1, 
2010, and June 30, 2011.

A Team Heating and Cooling
Affiliated Foods Midwest                
Drs. Jim & Renee Albin 
Alcoa Foundation                        
Chris & Mary Alt 
Duane & Shirley Altstadt 
American Assn. for Women in 

Community Colleges
American Popcorn Company
Chris & Angela Amundson 
Bill & Charlene Anderson 
Dan & Kris Anderson 
Donald & Mary Anderson 
Robert & Pat Anderson
Steve & Peg Anderson 
Scott  & Donna Andrew 
Mike & Charmin Anson 
Antelope County         
Dorothy Arent 
Jim & Deb Auen 
Steve & Anne Ausdemore 
Authier Miller Pape Eyecare 

Consultants 
Aventure Staffing and 

Professional Services
Avera St. Anthony’s Hospital            
Avery Brothers
James & Ann Bahm 
Jerome & Nina Bahm 
Paul & Helen Bailey 
Craig & Sandy Bainbridge 
Tracey & Maureen Baker 
Byron Ballantyne 
Bank of Dixon County
BankFirst                               
Frank & Sandra Baron 
Sara Barritt 
Matthew Bartak 
James Bartee and Bonnie 

Johnson-Bartee 
James Batt 
Battle Creek Farmers Pride              
Battle Creek State Bank                 
BCDM Architects, Inc.                     
Anthony Beardslee 
Buster & Linda Beckenhauer 
Tim & Sandra Becker 
Lon & Lin Behmer 
Dr. Donald & Nancy Bell 
Geraldine Benton 
Ken & Nancy Berney 
Dr. Thomas & Sally Beutler 
Neal & Rene Bierbaum 

Steve & Peggy Bierhaus 
Big Red Printing                        
Biglin’s Mortuary                       
Donald & Coleen Blair 
Larry & Sharon Blaser 
John & Diana Blaylock 
Dean & Judy Bohn 
Darrell & Honey Bonar 
Boone County         
Boone County Health Center              
Drs. James & Linda Boullion 
BPI, Inc. 
Karen Bradley 
Rebecca Bradley 
Dr. Tom & Becky Brandt 
Kip & Coleen Bressler 
Ron & Diane Briggs 
Thomas & Lola Brockman 
Tom & Betsy Broekemeier 
Thomas & Jeanne Brogan 
Brogan & Gray PC                        
Gloria Brown 
Paul & Kay Brown 
Kelven & Nancy Brozek 
Avis Bruster 
Kelly & Beth Burbach 
Burger King - Norfolk
Jeff & Evonne Burkink 
Bill & Pat Burris 
Burt County    
Doyle & Jane Busskohl Family/

Arrow Stage Lines/Allied Tour 
& Travel

Butte State Bank                        
Marie Byram 
Paul Campbell & Cathie Bishop 
James & Cindy Carlson 
John & Dorothy Case 
Roger & Karen Casselman 
Bonnie Cech 
Cedar County          
Central Valley Ag                       
Ronald & Cynthia Cerny 
Chamberettes - South Sioux City
Bob & Nancy Chamberlain 
Stephen & Mary Jo Chatelain 
Richard Chrisman 
Citizens State Bank                     
The City of Norfolk                     
Dan & Deborah Clausen 
Darrell & Beverly Cleveland 
Dale & Kristina Coan 
Dan & Connie Collin 
Complete Floors Inc.                    
Jack & Phyllis Conner
ConocoPhillips                          
Dr. Michael & Connie Cooper 
Copple Rockey McKeever & 

Schlecht PC LLO
Cornhusker Auto Center, Inc.              
Cornhusker Tool Company                 

Courtesy Ford Lincoln Mercury           
Covidien                                
Crary Huff, Attorney’s at Law
Mary Crosby 
Crystal Oil Co.
Cuming County        
CW Suter & Sons, Inc.
D&D Construction
Dakota County     
Dakota County Star 
Dr. Warren & Lynette Danskin 
Alan & Fay Darnall 
Helen David 
John W. & Diane D. Davies
Dr. Kevin & Vickie Davis 
Daycos                                  
DeAnda Auto Sales
Marcia DeLancey 
Thomas & Pat DeLay 
Doug & Ellen Denney 
Dr. Jagmohan & 
	 Shobhana Desai 
Garret Desautels 
Larry & Sherry Dinkel 
Kevin & Pam Dinslage 
John & Jeanne Dittrich 
Dixon County           
Jason & Jami Doele 
John & Eileen Doherty 
Dollar General Literacy 

Foundation      
The Dover Family
Sam & Christine  Drevo 
The George Dudley Family
Earl Miller Construction
Craig & Terry Ebberson
Janet Edwards 
William & Dian Edwards 
Gary & Margy Ehrenfried 
Elkhorn Valley Bank & Trust             
Elkhorn Valley Ethanol, LLC             
Pat & Dee Engel
Maurece Engelbart 
Keith Erickson 
Wayne & Joyce Erickson 
Ericson State Bank                      
Louie & Ellen Esau 
Craig Evans 
F&M Bank 
Vern Fairchild
Jared & Julie Faltys 
Anthony Faust & 
	 Courtney Klein-Faust 
Pierce & Mardelle Feenstra 
Tim & Ann Fenton 
Joe & Beverly Ferguson 
Debra Ferris 
Roger & Carol Feuerbacher 
Carol Finn 
First National Bank & Trust Co.         
First National Bank Northeast           

Thank you for your 
gifts to the Northeast 
Community College 
Foundation! 

Because of your 
generosity, lives are 
changed. 

Because of your 
generosity, our 
workforce has 
accessible training 
opportunities. 

Because of your 
generosity, students 
learn using current 
technology. 

Because of your 
generosity, people in 
rural Nebraska have 
the opportunity to 
learn close to home.

Because of your 
generosity, Northeast 
Community College 
is one of the top 
community colleges in 
the nation.

Your generosity 
makes a difference!
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First National Bank of Beemer
Fitch and Stahle Law Office
Harley & Donna Foos 
Lyle Forgey 
Mary Louise Foster 
Foulk Brothers Plumbing & 

Heating
Guy & Teresa Frank 
Mike & Margie Frank 
Troy & Kim Frank 
Clark Froehlich 
Virgil & Betty Jane Froehlich 
Dan & Nancy Frohberg 
Frontier Bank              
Glen Fuchtman & 
	 Mayor Sue Fuchtman
Kathleen Gaines 
Garwood Enterprises
Marie George 
Jeff & Rebecca Gerhart 
Dave & Janelle Gerharter 
Gerkin Windows & Doors
Robert Giese
Dr. Dean Gilg 
Gill Hauling
Roger & Cynthia Gipson 
Jerry Glaser 
RADM James & Nancy Gleim 
Blayne & Susan Glissman 
Gomez Pallets
Paul & Darlyne Goodman 
Louis & Martha Goossen 
Margaret Goossen 
Gerald & Grace Gould 
Great West Casualty
Rodney & Jennifer Greve 
Jeremy & Amy Greving 
Jim & Terri Gross 
Karen Guy 
H2O4U
Bob & Nadine Hagedorn 
Timothy Hamburger 
Dr. Leon & Pam Handke 
Diane Hanel 
Mark & Jennifer Happold 
Neil Harrison 
Keith Harvey & 
	 Diana Harpel-Harvey 
Howard & Rhonda Hawks 
Lance Hedquist
David & Mary Heck
David Heidt 
Jim Heller 
Yolande Henderson 
Henjes, Conner & Williams
Ron & Sandy Hilliges 
George & Gretchen Hirschbach
Ho-Chunk Inc.
Kenneth & Karen Hoefler 
Rick Hofmann 
Jerry & Elaine Holmberg 

Doug & Doris Holmquist 
Holt County            
Homer Community Education 

Foundation
Dr. Larry & Mary Honke 
Dianne Horrocks 
Paul & Sharon Hrabanek 
Steve Huber 
Ann Hueftle 
Husker Ag, LLC                          
Interstates Foundation                  
Iowa Nebraska State Bank
Dr. Jack & Donna James 
Hildegard Jantzen 
Jorge Jaramillo & 

	 Deb Gaines-Jaramillo 
Jay Knobbe Insurance Agency 
Jim Jensen
Dale & Jamie Johanson 
John G. Neihardt Chapter of 

Delphians 
Mark & Greta Johnson 
Steve & Shari Johnson 
Phyllis Johnsrud 
K Porter Construction, Inc.              
K&B Transportation
Kalins Indoor Comfort
Brian Kamler & 
	 Diane Grell-Kamler 
Jeff & Tere Karella 
Tim & Lynda Kassmeier 
Lyle & LeaAnn Kathol 
Mike & Deb Kelly 
Kincaid Fett & Tharp
Craig Kinsella 
Kiwanis Club of Norfolk                 
Lee & Sharon Klein 
Klinger Companies
Casey & Wanda Knake 
Knights of Columbus Council 

#3844

Knox County            
Rev. Tim & Shelli Koester 
Patrick & Joan Kollars 
Glen & Lynne Koski 
Ronald Kramer 
Dr. Bradley & Brenda 

Krivohlavek 
Ron & Carol Krutsinger 
The Honorable James & 
	 Connie Kube 
Rick Kuehn & Stacy Strawn
Kuehn Auto Sales, Inc.
Tina Kumm 
L&L Builders
L.P. Gill, Inc.                         

“Without gracious and thoughtful people 
like you, a lot of students wouldn’t 

be able to go to college. Because of the 
scholarship I received, I haven’t had to work 
this semester and have had more time to study 
and devote to my animal care patients. I also 
think donors help to make Northeast a better 
school because of the new technology that is 
purchased from donations that helps make 
learning faster and easier.”

Shyla Kemp, Veterinary Technician Major

Stan & Dorothy Lambert 
Bert & Deb Lammli 
Tom & Jan Larsen 
Rick Lauritsen and Gary 

Lauritsen
Arlin & Nancy Leder 
Donald & Dorrine Liedman 
Harry & Andrea Lindner 
Gary & Carolyn Lingenfelter 
Kevin & Crystal Loewens 
Mike & Kim Long 
Love Signs, Inc.                          
LP Gill, Inc.
Jason Luhr 
Dave & Ann Lund 
Madison County         
Madison County Farm Bureau              
Madison Jones & Remender 

Foundation     
Charles & Teresa Magdanz 
Anna Malmberg 
Nick & Makala Maple 
Robert & Cheryl Marks 
David & Kathy Marron 
Twig & Mary Marston 
Edward & Caroline Matney, II

Keith & Barbara Matthews 
Ruth Matthews-Mott 
Roger & Gladys Maxwell 
Jerry & Janice McCallum 
James & Stacie McCarville 
Lori McClaren
McDonald’s - South Sioux City
J. Paul & Eleanor McIntosh/

McIntosh, Inc./The Meadows
Ron & Dottie McKeever 
Tom & Mary McKeon 
Doug & Chris McKibbon 
Brandon & Angie McLean 
Jill McNally 
Merle & Ellen Mead 
Will & Jean Medow 
Howard & Wanda Meier 
Carla Meisinger 
Dr. David & Heidi Merritt 
Metro Electric
Michael & Dana Meyer 
Dr. William & Mary Meyer 
Midwest Bank                            
Midwest Toy Farmers                     
Tony & Laurie Milenkovich 
James & Sandi Miller
John & Dorice Miller 
Timothy & Janet Miller 
Jim & Lauren Millikan 
Earl & Marilyn Mitchell 
Randy Mittelstaedt 
Elmer & Eunice Mohl 
Jim & Cindy Mohl 
Charlie Molvig 
Warren & Patricia Monson 
Dan & Valerie Morfeld 
Edward & Corinne Morris 
Don & Vickie Moser 
Mundo Latino
Dr. James & Cherie Murphy 
Benjamin Mutschelknaus 
Nebraska Broadcasters 

Association       
Nebraska Public Power District 
NECC Drafting Club                      
NECC Electrician Dept.                  
NECC Professional/Managerial 

Association
Greg & Deanna Nelson 
Mike & Betty Nelson 
Terry & Nancy Nelson 
Dr. Randall & Kay Neuharth 
Patricia Nielsen 
Larry & Donna Niemeyer 
Paul & Carol Niemeyer 
Michael & Amanda Nipp 
Bob & Sharon Noelle 
Michael Nolan 
Norfolk Board of Realtors               
Norfolk City Education Assn.      
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Norfolk Daily News/
	 Jerry & Karla Huse                   
Norfolk Iron & Metal                    
Norfolk Lions Club                      
Norfolk Mutual Insurance 

Company             
North Central Anesthesia 

Services, LLC  
Northeast Nebraska Cardiology 

Consultants   
Northeast Nebraska Master 

Gardeners     
Nucor Steel/Vulcraft/Nucor 

Cold Finish/Nucor Detailing 
Center

Oakland Mercy Hospital                  
Norman Ochsner 
Joe & Pamela O’Connell 
Lorena O’Dey 
Kathy O’Donnell 
Dr. Don & Jean Oelsligle 
Larry & Barb Oetken 
Olsen Goeken & Associates               
Robin & Becky Olson 
Olsson Associates
Gary & Jane Parker 
Dr. Bill & Deborah Path 
Gail & Mervin Peck 
Pepsi-Cola of Siouxland
Peter Kiewit Foundation                 
Renee Peters 
Matthew & Holly Petta 
Paula Pflueger 
Terry & Alice Philippi 
Doris & Van Phillips 
Pierce County       
Pinnacle Bank          
Pioneer Bank
Sylvia Pluntz 
Lois & Larry Poessnecker 
Bryce & Shirley Pohlman 
Chuck & Linda Pohlman 
Donita Pokorny 
Madelon Pollack 
Michael & Helena Potash 
Mike & Brenda Potts 
Steve & Shirley Powers 
Ann Powley 
Ben & Elda Powley 
Jeff Powley 
Tony Praest 
Prengers Restaurant                     
Glen & Linda Prinz 
Providence Medical Center               
Dave & Gwen Ptak 
Dean & Dorian Purtzer 
Charles & Kathy Qualset 
Qwest Foundation                        
Dan & Kim Radenz 
Scott Rager
Ron & Jane Rapp

Terry & Maxine Reagan 
Julius & Esther Rechtermann 
Harley & Donna Rector 
Bob & Julie Regan 
Reichmuth Funeral Homes, Inc.             
Gregg & Diane Reikofski 
Bryan Rentschler 
Emil & Chloe Reutzel 
Joe & Nancy Reynolds 
Les & Josie Richmond 
Rick’s Auto Repair                      
Ben & Amy Ries 
Robert B. Daugherty Charitable 

Foundation
Rick & Joan Robinette
Michael Roeber 
Brian & Rose Ann Rogers 

Keith & Linda Rohde 
William & Judy Rohde
Steven & Kristen Rol 
Rosie’s Pizza/The Tullis Family
Rotary Club of South Sioux City
Greta Roth 
Tyler Roth 
Chuck & Beth Rowse 
Mohummed Sadden
Wayne & Janet Sager 
Steve & Colleen Sampson 
Dr. Phillip & Patricia Samuels 
Curtis & Jennifer Scheer 
Fred & Sandra Schellpeper 
Greg & Judy Schindler 
Danny & Myndi Schlote 
Donald Schmaderer 
Shirley Schnabel 
Darold  & Merri Schneider 
The Scholarship Foundation              
Tom & Shelli Schueth 
Nancy Schultz 
Jerry & Bonnie Schulz 
Trisha Schulz 

Dean & Pam Schwartz 
Dix & Linda Scranton 
Ryne Seaman 
Dr. Gregory & Pam Sears 
John & Vickie Sehi 
Duane Severson & 
	 Dr. Karen Severson 
Angie Shaffer 
Randall Sigle 
Brad & Gigi Simonsen 
Gregory & Mary Simpson 
Sioux City Journal
Siouxland Economic 

Development Corporation        
Siouxland Ethanol
Siouxland Federal Credit Union
Siouxland National Bank

Newly Established Scholarships
Dennis & Elsie Acklie Memorial Scholarship
Dr. Vernon Bell, Jr., Memorial Science Scholarship
Classified Staff Association Scholarship
John & Eileen Doherty Merit Drafting Scholarship
Elkhorn Valley Antique Power Association Scholarship
Farm Credit Services Scholarship
First National Bank Endowed Nursing Scholarship
Hot Summer Nites Rod Run Scholarship
Dan Loberg Memorial Scholarship
Mark Mullins Auto Repair Memorial Scholarship
Mark Mullins Fishing Tournament Scholarship
MVTIE (Missouri Valley Transcription Information Exchange)
   Scholarship
Society of Plastic Engineers Scholarship
W.I.R.E (Women in Rural Electrification) Scholarship

Steve & Connie Sixta 
John & Susan Skogstoe 
Mary Slattery 
Scott & Brenda Smejkal 
Dr. Robert & Jeanne Smith 
Donald & Shirley Sock 
Steve & Connie Soukup 
Kenneth & Barb Soulliere 
South Sioux City Animal 

Hospital
South Sioux City Community 

Foundaition
George Spencer 
Robert & Marie Spomer 
St. Francis Memorial Hospital           
Stanton Health Center                   
Stanton State Bank                      
Stanton Telecom Inc.                    
Bill & Nancy Staub 
Robert & Sharon Staudenmaier 
Ron & Connie Stauffer 
Sterling Computers Corporation          
Zelda Stevens 
Ken & Ann Stinson 

Stone Family Partnership, LTD - 
Bill Stone Family

Dr. Mark & Colleen Stortvedt 
Steve & Kathy Stover 
Larry & Debb Strate 
Waylon Strom & 
	 Michela Keeler-Strom 
Wayne & Harriet Studebaker 
Carol Sullivan 
Dennis & Charlotte Sullivan 
Dr. Tom & Susan Surber 
Matt & Carol Svehla 
Dennis & Lynn Swanstrom 
William Swenson 
Mark & Rose Sypherd 
Terra Industries
J. Michael & Sharon Tesar 
Dr. Don & Anita Theophilus 
Joanne Thietje 
Frank & Sara Thimm 
Robb & Sharyn Thomas 
Thriftway Market                        
Kim & Kathleen Timperley 
Rick & Sheila Tomjack 
Ken & Evelyn Torkelson 
Dr. Lee & Louise Torkelson 
Town and Country Agency                 
Tri County Bank                         
Tri Tec Innovations
Drs. Bob & Marlene Uhing
Richard & Mary Kay Uhing 
US Bank                                 
U-Save Pharmacy                         
Ivan & Mary Van Dyke 
Melvin Vargason 
The Vetter Foundation/
	 Jack & Eldora Vetter                   
Brad & Stacy Vogt 
Frances Von Riesen 
Dennis & Cheri Vossberg 
Larry & Nell Votruba 
Gerald & Mary Wakeley 
Steve & Karen Warner 
Jack & Jean Warrick 
John & Glenice Watson 
Greg & Karen Weidner 
Timothy & Beth Welke 
Wells Fargo Bank
Curtis & Melanie Wemhoff 
Dale & Kelly Wemhoff 
West Holt Memorial Hospital             
Marcia White 
James Widhalm 
Russ & Kim Wilcox 
Donald Wilson 
John & Cindy Winkleblack 
Elaine Wolf 
Jack & Linda Wolfe 
Candi Wolff 
Cal & LaRae Worden 
Don Zoubek 
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Affiliated Carriers, Inc.
Cabela’s
Shawn Calder
Cornwell Tools
Cumming Central Power, LLC
Custer Public Power District
DANSCO Refrigerated Carriers
Kriz Davis
Double T Enterprises, LLC
Energy Maintenance Service
Energy Solutions
Edwin Ferris
Marvin Gaunt
Chris Gulousen
Katana Summit
Major Refrigeration Co.
Morningside Veterinary 

Hospital 
NATEF
Nebraska Machinery Company

Elsie Acklie
Mary Ainsworth
Verlyn Anderson
Alma Behnk
Angie Bennett
Norbert Bracht
Vera Brogie
Doug Brown
Dr. Allen & Gertrude Burkhardt
Robert Carr
Deb Cover
Marjorie Dunivan
Don Engelbart
Lonnie Engelbart
Phyllis Erickson
Lucile Fairchild
Julia Ferguson
John & Donna Goossen
Marlin Hansen
Scott Haselhorst
Evelyn  Honke
Jacque Houska
Dorothy Jacot
Tom Johnsrud
Dr. Pat Keating
Carol Keating

Gifts in Honor or Memory
We are proud to recognize all contributions directly re-
ceived by the  Northeast Community College Founda-
tion in memory of a loved one or in honor of a friend or 
family member. Cash gifts forwarded to the Foundation 
by friends and family members may not be recognized 
here but are equally appreciated. 

Gifts were received in honor of...
Anne Ausdemore
Deborah Path
Lola Persson
Neal Pohlman

Ben & Elda Powley
Ben & Amy Ries
Daun Hagedorn Spangler
Mr. & Mrs. Robert G. Welch

Gifts were received in memory of...   
Mike Keeler
Joe Korth
Katie Kral
Gary Kuester
Kathy Lorenzen
Cora Loutzenheiser
Aaron Lund
Marlin Meisinger
Sondra Olson
Julie Peatrowsky
Rose Pohlman
Lee Rawhouser
Joseph A. Ries
Lucy Rogers
Melva Schoening
Roger Shaffer
Carol Silhacek
Audrey Sokol
Mona Stalp
Helen Stark
Diane Gen Steskal
Marvalee Sudbeck
Estel George Surber, MD, & 

Esther Surber
Robert E. Thomas
Tom Tideman

In-Kind Contributors
Northeast Community College recognizes those who con-
tribute services or equipment. Because of these generous 
donations, the College is able to provide valuable learning 
opportunities to our students. Some in-kind donations giv-
en directly to departments may not be mentioned here, but 
are equally appreciated.

Nebraska New Car & Truck 
Dealers Association

Nebraska Public Power District
Norfolk Iron & Metal
Norfolk Senior Citizens Center
Peterbilt of Norfolk
Pfeifer Auto Body
Praxair Distributors
Dallas Puntney
Red Lion Controllers
Rans Roman
Seward County Public Power 

District
Bill and Linda Sheppard
SWT Energy, Inc.
Valmont Industries
Vestas American Wind 

Technology
Rick & Debra Volk
Warren Distributing, Inc.
Helen Wichman

Join us Feb. 14th for 
Generosity Day

Contact us
If you would like to discuss the 

possibility of contributing a gift or establishing 
an endowment with the 

Northeast Community College Foundation, 
please contact Courtney Klein-Faust at 

(402) 844-7056 or foundation@northeast.edu.

Northeast Community College Foundation
801 E. Benjamin Ave., PO Box 469

Norfolk, NE 68702-0469
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	 A new movement has been started to reinvent Valen-
tine’s Day into Generosity Day. The idea is that this can be 
a day to share love with everyone and to be generous to ev-
eryone. Sasha Dichter, director of business development at 
Acumen Fund, states, “people are hungering for something 
more in their lives—more connection and more meaning.” 
	 Suggestions for acting out Generosity Day: Give to 
people who are in need. Tip outrageously. Help a stranger. 
Write a note telling someone how much you appreciate 
him or her. Smile. Donate (more) to a cause that means a 
lot to you. Take clothes to a charitable organization.  Share 
your toys (grown-ups and kids). Be patient with yourself 
and with others. All generous acts 
count!
	 Being generous not only makes 
the recipient feel good, but it 
makes you feel great about giving 
without expecting something in 
return. Let’s make the day about love, 
action, and human connection. 
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Ask me why. . .
Why do you support the Northeast Community College Foundation?
	 My wife, Connie, and I reflected on why we support Northeast Community College 
not only financially but with our time and talents.  Northeast is a community asset that 
affects local and regional students, industries, and businesses in many ways.  
	 It gives area students an opportunity to start their college education close to home in 
a first class venue at a lower cost.  They can then continue their education at a college of 
their choice.  It also allows nontraditional students to continue their education without 
having to travel long distances and be far away from family.  
	 The College also develops and implements specialized classes for the local business 
and industries.  They can fulfill their training needs without having to 
send their employees long distances. Having a community college 
is also important when Norfolk is 
trying to recruit new business and 
industry.  It ranks high on the list 
of local amenities that they look 
for.
	 We are lucky to have Northeast, 
which performs ahead of the curve 
and has innovative practices.  
This is why they are ranked 
nationally in the top 10 percent 
of community colleges.
	 We will continue to 
support Northeast in any way 
that we can. Ron & Connie Stauffer, Norfolk

Share your story!
Tell us why you support Northeast Community College.
Email foundation@northeast.edu or write to the 

Northeast Community College Foundation 
801 E. Benjamin Ave., PO Box 469, Norfolk, NE 68702-0469

Mark your calendar to Celebrate Giving!
	 The Northeast Community College Foundation is a proud member of the Philanthropy 
Council of Northeast Nebraska, an organization which promotes and celebrates charitable 
giving in our communities. Mark your calendar to join us on February 18, 2012, for an 
event unlike any other: Celebrate Giving!  This event will bring our communities together 
to highlight the power of giving and leaving a legacy.  We will celebrate and honor those 
who have impacted our communities, through the sharing of their time, talents and 
treasures.

	 Visit the Philanthropy Council’s website, 
philanthropycouncilne.org, for more 
details about the organization and the 
Celebrate Giving! gala.  


